
NEWSLETTER 

A message from the 

PRINCIPAL Dates for Your 

DIARY  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What a wonderful week we have 

had! The performances were  

spectacular, and we are as proud 

as ever of the children here. 

As you know, we send out reports 

at the end of every term to update 

you on how your child is getting on. 

The progress part of the report is 

worked out by using a computer 

system called FFT. Unfortunately, 

FFT is not working properly, so we 

cannot analyse the most recent 

assessments. Therefore, we will 

send out the  termly reports in  

January once FFT is working and 

we have an accurate  

understanding of where your child 

is. 

On 21st January, I will be hosting a 

cuppa and cake afternoon from  

2-3pm in the Music Room. 

 

 

 

 

 

All parents are welcome to pop in 

and discuss anything related to 

your child’s education. 

Please email Mrs Escritt if you 

would like to attend, so we can 

make sure there is enough cake! 

I have listed our Key Lines of 

Improvement and Top 5  

Safeguarding Priorities later on in 

the newsletter, as a reminder for 

all on what we are focussing on this 

academic year. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Mrs Emma Owner 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 17th December: 

Christmas Dinner 

 

Thursday 19th December: 

Christmas Parties 

 

Friday 20th December: 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL  

BEFORE CHRISTMAS! 

Elf Day 

Christmas Craft Afternoon 

1.30pm 
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SUMMER 21/22  |  TQEA Newsletter 

 

  
We would like to tell 

you about… 
 
 

 Our Key Lines of Improvement: 
 

To ensure a consistent approach 
to behaviour & culture through 

The Iceni Way, leading to  
improved outcomes for all 

 
Through a consistent approach to 

the teaching of reading, ensure 
that all pupils reach their full  

potential. 
 

To develop a calm and purposeful 
learning environment, 

reducing over stimulation,  
enabling pupils to thrive. 
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OUR TOP 5  

SAFEGUARDING  

PRIORITIES: 

 

Online Safety 

HSB 

Radicalisation 

Mental Health 

Discrimination  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Club Timetable   

ATTENDANCE  
  

Our overall attendance this week was 98.7% 

The class with the highest attendance this week was Oak 

class with 100%. 

  Well done to Oak! 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Before School  NO CLUBS  

After School  NEXT  WEEK  

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to those who came to our book fair. This time, our rewards are £167.47 to spend on 

books for children of our academy. 

* * * 

Our FOSHA bake sale raised an amazing £260.40 towards the Oak class Residential. Thank  you to 

everyone that donated cakes! 

* * * 

Thank you to Mrs Ticehurst for the Christmas decorations and Mrs Humphries and Daisy for the 

Hama beads. 

*** 

Thank you to Mr & Mrs Chichon and Mrs Patrick who came on the panto trip with Beech and Oak. 

 



 

. 

Lunch Menu 

Monday  16th December 

McMondays Ultimate Cheeseburger 

Veggie Burger 

 

Tuesday 17th December 

Christmas Dinner 

(Sandwiches also available) 

 

Wednesday 18th December 

Roast Gammon 

Veggie Shepherds Pie 

 

Thursday 19th December 

Chicken Curry 

Mac ‘n’ Cheese 

 

Friday 20th December 

Fish and Chips 

Cheese and Tomato Pizza 

 

We are a nut FREE school—this  

includes products containing or 

made from nuts such as peanut 

butter. 

Please can we remind  parents that  

chocolate products are not allowed 

in home packed lunches. 

 

 

 
Our Christmas card post box 
is in reception for children to 

post their cards. 
 

They will be delivered each 
day by Oak class children. 
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iceniprimary@attrust.org.uk  

01842 828275  

icenihockwold.attrust.org.uk 

@IceniHockwold 

Main Street, Hockwold, Thetford, 

Norfolk, IP26 4LP  
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